
Hardwick Recreation Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

August 8th 2023, 6:00PM 

Hardwick Senior Center 

 

Members present: Jason Bahner, Mallory Greaves, Lanna Lawson, Sara Behrsing, Emily Varvir, 

Samantha Collins, Emily Hale   

Recreation Coordinator: Jason Bahner  

Mallory G called meeting to order at 6:00 PM 

Approval/ Review of Budget: 

 Mallory G motioned to approve previous budget, Emily V seconds the motion, and all 

were in favor.  

Approval/ Review of Minutes  

 Samantha C motioned to approve previous minutes, Mallory G seconds the motion, and 

all were in favor.  

Adaptive Bike Program: 

This program is currently on hold due to the flooding this summer and the LVRT being 

damaged with the flooding. Pending plans is to have these events in Hazen Union’s parking lot 

through September 2023. Tod Delarichliare through Hazen has already approved for these events 

to happen.  

Mackville: 

Sign is on hold due to flooding and complications with scheduling to set up. The wood 

has been cut for the sign, though it still needs to be stained before putting it up. 

Bike Rodeo: 

Hopeful to be hosted in mid- September. Possible places to have this summer: Atkins 

field on a Friday with farmers market, Hardwick fire department building. Jason is going to 

coordinate with the bike tech program through Hazen Union. Jason will speak with Kiwanas 

Club about the previously purchased bike helmets and safety gear about using the items for this 

year’s bike rodeo.  

Swim Lessons:  

 Unfortunately, there was a mix up with the first invoice for this year’s swim lessons at 

Caspian Lake, and the town of Greensboro was billed for all 50 kids. The second week of swim 

lessons is postponed due to Caspian Lake coming back positive for E-Coli, and has been 



rescheduled to the week of August 21st, 2023. Sabrina from Swim USA will be submitting a new 

corrected invoice for the first week.  

 Hardwick Recreation Committee motions to approve the expenditure to pay $20.00 for 

each child that participated in the second week of swimming lessons that are happening at 

Caspian Lake that Greensboro Recreation Committee had committed to. Samantha C motions to 

approve, Emily V seconds the motion and all were in favor.  

 Thoughts for swimming lessons for Summer 2024: Combine the town of Hardwick and 

the town of Greensboro onto one contract.  

Movie Night:  

Super Mario Brothers is to be shown on August 19th, 2023 at 7:00pm at the Hardwick 

Town House. The movie of Toy Story will be moved to the September date to be shown.  

New Business:  

• Storage Unit- Location is still to be determined, the yellow barn is does not have the 

space for us to rent in their location.  

• Hardwick Recreation Logo- Emily V is going to research the cost of having these T-shirts 

produced. The logo has been created and the invoice will be coming to Hardwick 

Recreation Committee once fonts for the T-shirts are finalized.  

  

With no further business, Mallory G adjourned the meeting at 6:43 PM 

Lanna Lawson, Secretary  

The next meeting for the Committee will be held September 11th, 2023 at 6:00PM at the Senior 

Center. 

 

 


